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Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P O Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
 
  I do not understand you people. You are looking in the wrong 
places for an answer to this Indian Taxing of fee land owners on the 
reservation. You seem to think there is no answer to the problem in the two 
cases that you cited. The decision has already been made for you over two 
hundred years ago. Look in the constitution. One of the Principles this 
country was built on was “ NO taxation without representation”. I would 
think that would be very clear to you people. No more nonsense. Do what is 
right and kill this tax thing. I for one am refusing to pay it because I will not 
pay an illegal tax. 
 
 
 
 
(360)384-6122    Robert L Trumble 
      4850 Beach Way 
      Ferndale, WA. 98240 


